
Charter Elements:
- Geographic area 
(Deschutes R. above 
Lake Billy Chinook)
- Signatures from 
participants
- Agrmt that DRC will 
coordinate to manage 
the bank
- Legally protected 
instream flow  
requirements
- Measurement and 
reporting requirements
- No injury (except by 
agreement)
- No harm to scenic 
water way flows
- No increase in acres 
authorized for 
irrigation
- Consistency w/basin 
plans/rules
- Description of vetting 
process for water 
rights for banking
- Description of bank 
coordination w/Oregon 
Water Res. Dept. 
(OWRD)

Submit Charter
Pilot Program 

Legislation  (Sunsets            
January 2, 2034)

Review by Water 
Resources 

Commission

Review by 
Confederated Tribes 

of Warm Springs 
(CTWS)

Comments from: 
public, CTWS and 

Oregon Department 
of Wildlife (ODFW)

Bank Operational 
Conditions:

- 1,800 acres leased 
instream

- No injury 

- No increase in 
surface water 
diversion 

- No increase in water 
right acres

- No banking of rights 
subject to forfeiture

- Adhere to all 
requirements of Act.

Incentives: 

- No risk of forfeiture 
for water rights in the 
bank (banking is a 
beneficial use)

-Payment to water 
right holders

Charter 
Approved

AOP Approved
By Mar. 1 each yr.

Submit Annual 
Operating Plan 

(AOP)
By Jan. 1 each yr.
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30 days prior to 
Irrigation season start

Consolidated lease 
and temp. 

forbearance transfer 
application

Post-season report
By Jan. 1 each yr.

Eligible Participants: 
- Deschutes R. surface 
water right holders
- CTWS 
- Cities/domestic 
suppliers
- Deschutes River 
Conservancy (DRC)
- Oregon Department 
of Fish and Wildlife

AOP Content:
- Details about how 
water will be loaned 
and withdrawn to and 
from the bank

Post-Season Report 
Elements:
- Substantiate water 
allocated instream 
and out of stream 
during the irrigation 
season
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Color Key

Legislation/charter - related steps

Review/comment opportunities

Annual bank reporting/approvals

Key details of bank elements


